
Capital Plan Memo 1 

April 19, 2018  
 
To:  Burlington School District Community 
From:  Superintendent Obeng 
Subject: An Update on the District’s Capital Plan 

A Note from the Superintendent:  

We are excited about the proposed Capital Plan updates. Through our budgets and bonds, the community has 
voted to support the improvement of our District learning and working spaces. 

While it is true we have begun looking what the bidding process looks like, we want the community to feel 
they had sufficient input in developing the final product. This morning, I informed the Board of School 
Commissioners that if we need to stop all progress on any or all of these projects, we are prepared to do so. 

This is the time in the process to bring forward your concerns, suggestions, and ideas. Please go to our Capital 
Plan web page to give input and find information for presentations to NPAs, PTOs, and staff. You will see that 
we have worked with the city and discussed PlanBTV, stormwater mitigation, watershed protections, 
emergency services, and countless other concerns.  

We welcome your participation in the process to make positive change for our students. 

Thank you,  

Superintendent Obeng 

  

 


